
 

  

From: Mantaj Dhugga <   

Sent: Sunday, August 18, 2024 12:01 PM 

To: COA <coa@brampton.ca> 

Subject: Subject: [EXTERNAL]B-2024-0013,A-2024-0282,A-2024-0283-20 evergreen Avenue 

  

Good morning,  

  

As a resident of Leone Lane, I would like to share my thoughts to the city regarding 20 Evergreen 

Ave. I strongly disagree the splitting of 2 lots. This will affect the beauty of our neighborhood as it 

defeats the purpose of buying large lots in the first place. The splitting of the lots will worsen the 

traffic problem that we already struggle with as well as it ruins the exclusivity of the neighbourhood. 

Please take my thoughts into consideration. Thank you. 

  

Sincerely,  

Mantaj Dhugga  

 

From: Mantaj Dhugga   

Sent: Monday, August 19, 2024 10:48 AM 

To: COA <coa@brampton.ca> 

Subject: Re: Subject: [EXTERNAL]B-2024-0013,A-2024-0282,A-2024-0283-20 evergreen Avenue 

 

Hello,  

 

My full name is Mantaj Singh Dhugga and I am a resident of 31 leone lane Brampton, Ontario l6p 

0k7. 

 

Thank you 

 


